6" February 2011

Public Protection

Central Bedfordshire Council
The Council Offices

High Street North

Dunstable

LU6 ILF

To whom it may concern:

We wish to raise an objection to the proposals made by Mr Duzgun Yilmaz in respect of
14A Woburn Street.

The proposals put forward to open the premises from 11pm every night cause us concern
with regard to the likely increase in noise level late at night and in the early hours of the
morning. Moreover since it would appear that the opening times are designed to attract
customers on leaving the pub we also fear an increase in anti social behavior.

We believe that the proposed opening hours are totally inappropriate for premises located
in a residential area.



